
We are always keen to hear feedback and suggestions from our Clients on the Services that we offer. 
If you have any we would love to hear from you so please email to us at kerrvetgroup@gmail.com 

 
                   

 

We would like to thank everyone for their support during these 

unprecedented times. It has been incredibly challenging to ensure we 

can maintain the excellent service everyone expects from us at Kerr 

Vet Group. We are incredibly grateful to have an outstanding team 

who continues to work hard to ensure all your pets get the care and 

attention required. 

Covid-19 has changed all our lives now. However, one thing that it 

hasn’t changed is flees breeding at this time of year. We continue to 

advise all our client’s prevention is the best possible treatment for 

flees. It is easier to stop flees impacting your pet’s health than to try 

and treat afterwards.  

So, what are the signs that your cat or dog could have flees? 

- Is your pet scratching more frequently? 

- Does your pet now have some bald spots or sores? 

- Does your pet have spots or scars? 

If you notice any of the above, please call the Practice to discuss 

treatment. 

- Remember the quicker you treat the better 

-  Don’t just treat your pet, regularly wash your pets bedding. 

- If your pet has flees then you will need to treat your household 

where flees can survive for a few months.  

- Most importantly, we are here to help, give us a call and we will 

happily assist you. 

 

NEW VET AT KVG 

We have been busy reshaping 

our Vet team in recent 

months. We are delighted to 

introduce our new vet who 

will be a familiar face to a lot 

of you. Catherine Wilson, 

formerly owner of Kilbarchan 

Vets has joined our team. 

Cath has a wealth of 

experience and is a fantastic 

addition to our team and we 

are delighted to have her on 

board.  

Please remember our 

Johnstone branch remains 

closed at this time. We will 

hopefully reopen as soon as 

restrictions are eased. 

 

 

 

Consultations by Appointment 
Owen Borthwick BVM&S MRCVS 

Natalie Brown BVMS MRCVS 
Arletta Kotlicka MRCVS 

Marie Richardson BVMS MRCVS 
Catherine Wilson BVMS MRCVS 
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Summer 2020 Newsletter 

We would like to reassure our clients that veterinary care for sick and emergency cases will still be 

available.  

Our prescription ordering service will continue, however please provide us with as much notice as possible 

due to restrictions imposed by suppliers. Urgent and pre-ordered medications can still be collected from our 

Bridge of Weir surgery, please phone first to arrange collection. 

Video Consultations are now available, so please contact the surgery if you require an appointment. 

http://www.kerrvetgroup.com/

